
 
  

 

Weekly Bulletin 

Monday 23rd June 

 

This is our final week of term. 

 

This week:- 

 On Monday the children will have a visit from Clair McNicol a storyteller from the Scottish 

Storytelling Centre in Edinburgh.   

 Tuesday afternoon we have our Graduation Celebration. Morning preschool children are invited to 

join the afternoon group for this. Doors open at 2.20pm starting at 2.30pm. Finishing at our usual 

time 3.12pm. All parents, carers and friends are welcome to join us. 

 Our door play will be our main feature this week – weather permitting. 

 Children will be helping staff care for the nursery toys by helping clean them in the water tray! 

 

  

Remember  

 Thursday is the last day of term for the nursery children. 

 Returning children start back to nursery on Tuesday 19th August. 

 Keep safe over the holidays.  


